
Cancer Committee Report - 2021 

The cancer committee completed its annual Cancer Liaison Physician meeting with a virtual webinar on 

Quality improvement in Cancer Care at our respective hospitals. The key note speaker for the meeting 

was Dr. Lillian Kao. She is the Vice Chair for Quality of Care at the University of Texas McGovern School 

of Medicine, Houston, TX. It was well received. We are always looking to expand the amount of hospitals 

in Virginia that are accredited under the Commission of Cancer, a quality arm of the American College of 

Surgeons. We are currently at around 45. If you are at an institution that is currently not accredited and 

are interested in looking into this, please contact David Luyimbazi, Susan McConnell or anyone on the 

Council. We will be happy to help you get the ball rolling. 


